Introducing Gretchen!

Hello! I am excited to join King's Chapel as your new Parish Administrator. I look forward to meeting everyone and learning of the wonderful history of this community and these buildings. I was raised Episcopalian and was most recently involved in a small UCC church community in Vermont. What a wonderful introduction I had to KC when, on my second day here, Rev. Fiedler provided a tour for me of the Chapel, topping if off (literally) with a climb up to view The Bell. I knew at that moment that I was in the right place, a place where I can be a part of an organization with strong roots in historical Boston and wings to take us into the future. I hope to be a part of this future growth for years to come. Thank you for your warm welcomes!



Gretchen Horton Parish Administrator